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In Year 3 this week... 
 

Please note that all newsletters will now be sent out on Fridays along with new 
spellings. The children will now be tested on their spellings every Friday. 

 
We have had a very busy week in Year 3! During some of our Maths and 
English lessons the children have been completing their NFER assessments in 
Reading and Maths. On Monday, we recorded our Christmas songs ready for the 
Christmas Fayre. On Tuesday, we had our Spelling Bee. In English, we have 
finished off our shared write of our class stories using ‘The Papaya that Spoke’.  
In Maths, we continued to look at multiplication using arrays and resources to 
represent the calculations. During our topic lessons, 3K have started their new 
Science learning all about light. 3P have continued to look at Rocks and Soils and 
3HK have been busy practising for their Class Assembly. 

Spellings 
        magical      capital      animal      plural      medical      vocal 
Spelling Rule: The ending that sounds like l can be spelt al. 
                Lots of adjectives end in al.    

Dates/Important Reminders  
Christmas Jumper Day 
Friday 13th December - Children can wear a festive jumper for a small 
donation of £1 
3K Class Assembly 
Friday 17th January - more information to follow shortly 
PE  - Change to timetables 
3K – Tuesday & Thursday 
3P – Monday & Friday 
3HK – Wednesday & Swimming on Thursday  
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The times of these sessions are as follows: 

1.00pm – Coach to Studley Leisure Centre 

1.30 – 2.00pm – Swimming lesson 

2.15/2.30pm – Coach back to school 

Children should be collected at the normal time of 3.15pm. 

Children will be going swimming on the Thursday of every week. 

 

The swimming dates are as follows:  

3HK  

December: 5th, 12th, 19th (26th Christmas) 

January: 9th, 16th, 23rd, 30th (2nd Christmas) 

February: 6th, 13th, (20th Half Term), 27th 

March: 5th 
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